
 
 

 
29th May, 2020 

 
To whomsoever it may concern 

 
This is to certify that Parakram Graga has successfully participated in the online crowdfunding campaign 
initiated by CRY Child Rights and You to protect India’s most vulnerable families and children from the 
effects of COVID-19 pandemic, from 1st April to 20th May 2020. 
 
Parakram demonstrated good marketing and communication skills in raising funds for the issue. He also 
showed dedication and commitment in spreading the campaign and motivating more people to care for 
the issue. 
 
We especially appreciate that he went over and beyond the fundraising target that was set. 
 
We believe that this internship has helped Parakram in understanding the issues pertaining to children in 
India. We hope he will remain in touch with CRY and will always be an ardent advocate of child rights. 
 
We wish him the best of luck for all his future endeavors! 
 

 
 

Regards, 
 
For Child Rights & You (CRY) 

 

 

Kreeanne Rabadi, 

Regional Director - West 


